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BAN LIFTED ON  
SUNDAY HUNTING

Legislation I supported (Act 36 of 2025) gives the Pennsylvania Game 
Commission authority to decide which hunting seasons can include 
Sundays. Sunday hunting was prohibited altogether and then, starting 
in 2020, limited to three times a year.

Pennsylvania’s 850,000 licensed hunters will have greater flexibility 
to spend time outdoors. Hunting contributes more than $1.6 billion each 
year to our state’s economy; hopefully, this change for Sunday hunting 
will grow that figure.

The Game Commission incorporated more Sundays into its schedule. 
See the inside of this newsletter for hunting seasons and bag limits.

RepMehaffie.com /RepMehaffie /RepMehaffie

A note to my fellow outdoors enthusiasts –
Thank you for being part of Pennsylvania’s heritage of hunting, 

fishing and other outdoor recreation.
Like you, I enjoy the endless opportunities provided by thousands 

of acres of forestland across our region. Hunting and fishing have 
been my favorite pastimes for many, many years.

Safe, responsible use of outdoor resources are foundational 
to Pennsylvania. I appreciate the role my fellow sportsmen play 
in protecting what we have for future generations. They deserve 
the same experiences we’ve had. I hope you find this newsletter 
helpful and informative. If you have any questions, please contact 
my office at 717-534-1323 or visit RepMehaffie.com/contact.  
I always enjoy hearing from you.

Sincerely,
 

Rep. Tom Mehaffie
106th Legislative District



LOCAL WATERWAYS  
PROVIDE FOR  
FANTASTIC FISHING

There is no de-bait-ing that Pennsylvania is great for trout fishing. 
Every spring, the Dauphin County Anglers & Conservationists volunteer 
to help the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission stock local 
waterways.

We’ve stocked brook, rainbow, golden rainbows and brown trout 
locally in recent years, with some of them being more than 20 inches 
long.

The Fish and Boat Commission will host its Fish for Free days on 
Sunday, May 24, and Saturday, July 4, in 2026. No license is required, 
but all other fishing regulations still apply.

Watch my e-newsletter for updates about the opening day of trout 
season. Subscribe at RepMehaffie.com/email-signup.

The e-newsletter also will tell subscribers when printed copies of 
trout stocking schedules are available through my office.

WATCH PA WILDLIFE FROM HOME
The Pennsylvania Game Commission offers several camera feeds to watch wildlife like elk, 

snow geese and bald eagles. The elk cam on Elk County game lands is my personal favorite 
because the elk are particularly active during bugling season in the early fall.

The cameras are a fun way to watch animals up close without disturbing them.
Go to pa.gov/agencies/pgc.html, click “wildlife” on the lefthand side and 

then click “wildlife viewing.” Scroll down the page for the wildlife cams.

PFBC RECOGNIZES  
HEROICS

The Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission in June presented 
awards to Craig Stoudt and his sons, Colton and Christian, to commend 
them for quick actions the afternoon of April 20.

While fishing, the Middletown family saw two kayakers in distress near 
the Dock Street Dam on the Susquehanna River. The female kayaker 
was frantically paddling, and the male kayaker had fallen into the water. 
The Stoudts managed to pull both kayakers onto their own boat until 
emergency crews arrived, saving the pair from the dam’s backwash. 
    We can all aspire to be like the Stoudt family.



2025-26 Hunting Season and Bag Limits
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SUMMER MEANS  
TURKEY-COUNTING TIME!
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The Pennsylvania Game 
Commission often seeks public 
participation in surveying wild 
turkeys over the summer. Watch 
my e-newsletter (RepMehaffie.
com/email-signup) or the 
Game Commission’s website for 
information about the next survey 
period.

Participants are asked to record 
the number of wild turkeys they 
see, along with the county, 
township, wildlife management 
unit (WMU), date and contact 
information if agency biologists 
have any questions. Participants 
may also simply drop a “pin” on 

the map for the location data to 
automatically populate. Location 
data are used only for the survey, 
not for law enforcement and are 
not shared.

Participation is important for 
turkey population management. 
Survey data allow the agency 
to determine total wild turkey 
productivity and compare long-
term reproductive success within 
Pennsylvania and across states, 
as this is a standard methodology 
used across the country. Data also 
are used in the turkey population 
model to track population trends.

This can be your opportunity to 
talk turkey and help researchers 
at the same time.


